Auckland
Council

Te Kaunihera o Témaki Makaurau

04 April 2013 Official Information Request No. 9000121824
(Please quote this in any correspondence)

Mr Russell Clark

By email: fyi-request-767-8a4095fd@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Clark

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987
Re: Books Issued

Thank you for your email, which we received on 3 April 2013, informing us that you had not
received a response to your request for information.

We apologise for this oversight. There was some confusion between the departments
handling your request, with both parties believing the other had it in hand.

We have reopened your request and will deal with it urgently.
If you have any further queries please contact me on 3753374, quoting Reference No.

9000121824.

Yours sincerely

4 Home

Bruce Thomas
Public information Manager
Democracy Services
9000121824
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